
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 78 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/51/09  

12 October 2012 
 
 

Establishment of Water Taxi Landing Place at 
Gzira Sea Front, Sliema Creek – Marsamxett Harbour. 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that a water taxi landing place has been 
established at the Gzira Sea Front, Sliema Creek – Marsamxett Harbour as shown on attached plan.  
 
In view of the above, owners of craft, moorings and ground tackle situated in the approach, fairway 
and maneuvering area are requested to remove these by Friday 2 November 2012. 

 
Transport Malta will assume no responsibility for any damage or loss that may be incurred while 
removing such boats, mooring and ground tackle that are left in the area after the above mentioned 
date. 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       

 
   






